
The meeting was called to order by our President
Paul Neuharth in the South River Center
Conference room. Guests were introduced by our
members; Jim M., Steve, Karie and Paul all
brought guests. We then discussed some of our
programs and dates. Kayla talked about the Big
Brothers Big Sisters Plant fundraiser. She is
looking for volunteers for May 4th and 5th to
deliver and set up and load. The deadline for
preorders is April 18. Next Rex let the club know
the new member badges have been done besides
todays adds. Aaron talked about our Respect for
Law program on May 6. It starts at 11:30 and is
one of most prized programs, plan to attend.
Terry discussed the 3rd quarter meeting in
Council Bluffs, April 22-23, if you'd like to join
him and Aaron please contact Terry H. He also
discussed the Tristar sporting events and how we
are going to start it up again, if you are
interested in volunteering for that, please see
Terry H. Also noted if you are a new member
and/or sponsor of a new member please make it
a priority to join us for our business meeting
when we we be doing inductions. 

Steve discussed our bike rodeo on May 21 at the
Annie Wittenmeyer parking lot from 9-12 and
all the wonderful things they are doing such as
free helmets and bike adjustments, volunteers
are needed and reach out to Joe O. Joe then
discussed Youth Appreciation and he's looking
for volunteers also. Lastly, we have reached a
total of 85 members with out adds today! Great
job team! There is still time to recruit members
for the NOW contest. Team Bernie is leading but
only slightly so bring a guest next week and get
a free lunch for you and your guest!
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March 31 - Board Meeting - The Current
April 1 - Business Meeting - River Center (NORTH)
April 8 - Tori Smith - Boys and Girls Club
April 15 - NO MEETING - GOOD FRIDAY


